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Purpose
The Department of Transport and Main Roads has prepared a draft 
Concept Design Study to identify the future South East Busway alignment 
between Rochedale and Springwood. 

The Concept Design Study also contains a preliminary investigation of a 
broad range of environmental, social, engineering and economic issues to 
ensure they are able to be managed appropriately in the future. 
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impacts, please refer to the complete draft Concept Design Study. You 
can obtain a CD copy by calling the project team on 1800 794 288, or you 
can view it at public displays. See page 11 for more details. 

The department is seeking feedback on the draft alignment and design. 
Comments and ideas from the local community together with the results 
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next few months. The Concept Design Study will then be submitted to the 
Queensland Government to consider.


